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Principal’s Message 

 
 
A reminder that June 25 is an early        
dismissal day. Students are dismissed at      
1:26 p.m. on early dismissal days. 
 

Nurse’s Corner 

 
To the parents/guardians of students with      
medications at school, please see the      
school nurse to pick up medication on the        
last day of school. Per the State of NJ         
policy, no medication can be sent home       
with students. Any medication that is not       
picked up by June 25th will be discarded        
properly and documented in the student's      
file. 
 
FREE ​Summer Sports Physicals will be      
conducted at Sussex Middle School on      
Wednesday, June 27th from 9 a.m. until 11        
a.m. These sports physicals are for current       
Sussex Middle School students as well as       
incoming 6th grade Sussex Middle School      
students.https://www.swregional.org/domai
n/208 
 
 
 

 

Library Books 

 
As the end of the school year quickly        
approaches, if your child has any      
outstanding library books, please return     
them to the Sussex Middle School library       
before June 25th. To Mrs. Lungaro. 
 

Report Cards 

Marking Period 4 report cards and Honor       
Roll Certificates will be sent home with       
students on Monday, June 25th. 
 

 
 
8th grade parents and guardians     
received six graduation tickets for the 8th       
grade commencement ceremony at High     
Point Regional High School. The     
ceremony will take place on June 25th at        
7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 

Coming Up... 
6/25​-8th grade Commencement 
Ceremony at HPRHS @ 7:00 p.m. 

 

Volunteer 
Opportunities 

 
The Lawrence School has community     
service hour opportunities. Beginning July     
9th through August 2nd, middle school      
and high school students may work with       
students grades K-2 to assist them in       
improving their math, reading and     
language skills. Jobs would include     
listening to students read, playing math,      
phonics and sight word games, supporting      
students on the computer with educational      
activities and assisting with preparing     
materials. The program will be in session       
four days per week, Monday through      
Thursday 8:30 a.m.-12:15 p.m. Teachers     
will work with your child’s schedule and       
they may work as many hours as they        
wish. Contact the Lawrence School at      
973-875-8820 or email   
agerwald@swregional.org or  
smaas@swregional.org​.  
profoundly positive impact on our district. 
 

SMS Yearbooks 
 
For all parents/guardians that purchased     
a yearbook, please see the below      
information: ​We were recently made      
aware that the yearbooks will be softcover       
books instead of hardcover books this      
year. Due to their error, Schoolcraft has       
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graciously offered to sell the yearbooks      
for $10.00 instead of $20.00. If you have        
purchased a yearbook for $20.00, a      
$10.00 reimbursement check will be     
mailed to your primary residence. ​We      
apologize for any inconvenience. Please     
feel free to contact us with any questions        
or concerns.  

 


